
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of
Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO

P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Pursuant to the prov1s10ns of Subsection 202.16(b) of the Physical
Agreement, Company proposes to permanently change the hours of work for the
following Central Area Hydro employees headquartered in Drum Division at Auburn.

J. G. Glover - Sr. Hydro Clerk
E. C. Justice - Routine Hydro Clerk

J. Barker - Field Clerk

The proposed hours are 7:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. with one hour for lunch
from 12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m. Under a local agreement, the employees mentioned
above have been temporarily working these hours since April 20, 1987. This
local agreement will expire on September 25, 1987. A permanent agreement is
needed to keep the Central Area's hours aligned with the General Office Hydro
Department's hours.

This proposal has been discussed with E. A. Fortier, Union Business
Representative.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to the Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and agrees thereto as of the
date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERH~D OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS. AFL-CIO
By ~t4-LM~

Business Manager ,----------


